
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: NO to the California clean car regulations
Date: Tuesday, February 14, 2023 8:19:03 AM

From: Shelli Shea <sshea10255@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 11, 2023 12:48 PM
To: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: NO to the California clean car regulations

Please say NO to the California clean car mandate. This is Delaware, not California. We want
choices not mandates. This would put many small businesses out of business including vehicle
repair shops and gas stations. Small businesses cannot afford to purchase electric vehicles or
to install charging stations. We are not ready for this mandate at this time. Have you thought
about what would happen if the electric grid was down for a period of time? Please, do not
impose this mandate on the people of Delaware.

Thank you,
Shelli Shea

Sent from the all new Aol app for iOS
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